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Reid Street project update 

Phase I sidewalks are almost all complete! Crews would like to thank the public for their patience and for not sticking their 
hands in the wet cement although it is tempting. Pavers are being installed throughout phase I. You can really start to see 
the layout and wider sidewalks. 

In Phase II, crews have completed all of the water service connections and are currently completing the water main 
connection at the Shepherd and Reid intersection. 

Here is what Reid Street will look like once the project is complete:  http://bit.ly/2v227Kc 
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